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Hunter-Trapper    Education courses for Perry County during 2024.


These courses will be held at various   county sportsmen's association facilities.  Each class consists of four hours online independent  study and a minimum of six hours of classroom study.  

Online registration is required for all classes by going to the Game Commission website 
www.pgc.pa.gov and clicking on “Education, select Hunter-Trapper Education, then In-person 
classes, then Register for an in-person class, enter your zip code and select within 50 miles, 
look for your class date and location. To complete your online study select Study online.

Classes are scheduled as follows:

Duncannon Sportsmen's Association, Saturday, March 2, 8:00 AM to 3:30 PM.

Pre-registration is required and limited to 50 persons.  If you do not have online access, contact

Carl Fox at 717-834-3635 or Ray Ebersole at 717-834-4435 between 6:00 and 9:00 PM.  

Lunch will be provided.

New Bloomfield Sportsmen's Association,  Saturday, March 9, 8:00 AM to 3:30 PM.

Pre-registration is required and limited to 32 persons.   If you do not have online access, contact

Carl Fox at 717-834-3635 or Trevis Paulus at 717-582-7608 between 6:00 and 9:00 PM.  

Lunch will be provided.

Ickesburg Sportsmen's Association,  Saturday, March 23, 10:00 AM to 5:00 PM

Pre-registration is required and limited to 45 persons.  If you do not have online access, contact 

Michael Houser at 717-440-5165.  Lunch will be provided.

Marysville Sportsmen's Association,  Saturday, March 23, 8:00 AM to 4:00 PM

Pre-registration is required and limited to 50 persons.  If you do not have online access, contact 

Ray Steele at 717-756-6641 or Ed Briner at 717-957-3322.  Lunch will be provided.


All courses are open to the public and free of charge. Additional classes will be scheduled prior
to the Fall hunting seasons. Take a course now and be prepared for the upcoming hunting
seasons. Completing a Spring Class will enable you to apply for an Antlerless license for the fall 
hunting season.  Hunter-Trapper Education classes are required for all first time hunters in
Pennsylvania.  In addition, most states and Canadian Provinces require hunters to complete a
Hunter-Trapper Education course prior to obtaining a hunting license.  All students must be at 
least eleven (11) years of age at the time they complete the course. Additional class information 
is available on the registration page.
